
                                                             Site-Based Committee Meeting 

                              Stallings Elementary   

                                                              Wednesday February  24, 2010 

 

The Site-based committee met on Wednesday February 24, 2010 at Stallings Elementary. 

Those present were:   Bill Breckenridge - Principal, Laura Gaddy - AP, P.J. Theiler - Chairman, Stephanie 

Hymes, Maggie Harris, Lisa Rushing, Todd Humphrey, Lynn LeFlore, Cathy Sumner, Mary Brigid-Spence – 

parent, Beth Diggs – parent, and Cliff Harrington – parent.  Those absent were Bonnie Blair and Beth 

Welch due to a book study with Brooke Kramb. 

First item discussed was the social committee.  Each grade level discussed this committee and how it 

could be improved.  It was decided that the dues should be lowered to $20.00.The question arose as to 

what if people do not pay?  It was hoped they would participate with the revamping of the committee 

and the lowering of the dues.  Also, next year when dues are due – each grade level chair will be in 

charge of collecting the money from each teacher in their grade.  They will turn this money in to the 

social committee.   It was also decided to divide the committee into two parts.  The social committee 

will now plan social events for the staff such as bowling nights, Christmas party, etc.  A second 

component to be known as the “sunshine committee” will send cards, flowers, etc to ill staff and their 

family members, etc.  There will be a staff meeting in March to present the changes to the staff.  Mr. 

Breckenridge will send out an e-mail to staff after this meeting to ask people to sign up for this 

committee for the next school year. 

Second item discussed was Mr. Humphrey stated there is opportunity for one-on-one tutoring with the 

upper grade student’s 3-5 classes.  He asked if the K-2 teachers could maybe double up to help out the 

students in need. 

Last item discussed was the redistricting at the high school/middle school.  Mary Brigid-Spence stated 

that parents are upset about sending their kids to Piedmont.  She said because of the school budget -

building the new schools at the site by Hemby Bridge are on hold.   

The next meeting is scheduled for March 24th in the media center. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Beth Welch - Secretary 

 


